
July 16, 2024

To:  
Printing and Publishing Officials of the 	
Federal Government 

Subject:  
Rider Requisitions for the Government 
Auditing Standards GAO-24-106786, 
commonly known as the Yellow Book.

The Government Publishing Office (GPO) 
is now accepting rider orders for the 
Government Accountability Office  
GAO-24-106786, commonly known as the 
Yellow Book. This new document supersedes 
the July 2021 revision of Government 
Auditing Standard. No printed copies will be available through the Government Accountability 
Office. However, the document will be available electronically on GAO’s Internet site.

The estimated rider rate is approximately $4.00 per copy, this applies to single destination, 
local delivery. Mailing charges, if incurred, will be added to your account.

Send requisitions to GPO by July 24, 2024. Please be sure to indicate the appropriate GPO 
Jacket Number 428-900 on the SF-1 form. Please submit requisitions to  
requisitions@gpo.gov with the jacket number in the subject line. Field or regional activities 
should coordinate their requirements with their Washington, DC, area headquarters’ Printing 
Officers before submitting any paperwork.

If you have any questions about the information contained in this Circular Letter, please 
contact GPO Agency Procurement Services via email at apsdc@gpo.gov.

Sincerely,

TED PRIEBE
Managing Director, Customer Services

Circular Letter No. 1135
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